
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

THE CITY OF PEMBROKE 

PUBLICE NOTICE 
 

Road Closure 

for the  
 

REHABILITATION OF THE INDIAN RIVER BRIDGE 
 

 

Please be advised that rehabilitation work will be carried out on the Indian River Bridge (on 

Boundary Road) between May 1, 2017 and August 18, 2017.  Throughout construction, 

Boundary Road will be fully closed to vehicular traffic; however, pedestrian access over the 

Bridge will be maintained.  For vehicular traffic, a detour route will be set up (and signs posted) 

and traffic will be re-directed via Trafalgar Road, Mary Street, Christie Street and Eganville 

Road (refer to map below).  The construction work will be carried out by Willis Kerr Contracting 

Limited and active work hours will generally be from Monday through Friday between 7am and 

5pm. 

 

The rehabilitation work is necessary in order to prolong the useful service life of the bridge 

crossing in order to maintain safe infrastructure.  The City of Pembroke appreciates your 

patience and understanding for this project. 

 

You are also reminded that the businesses within the construction zone remain open for business 

and the many business owners would be happy to serve you. 

 

For further information, the City of Pembroke Project Manager can be contacted as follows: 

 

Mr. Brian Lewis, Supervisor – Capital Works 

Telephone: (613) 735-6821 ext. 1402 

Email blewis@pembroke.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Detour Route 
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